

## CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

## Planning of the desecration of green space in Wincheap.

1 message

Steven Lauton

14 January 2023 at 09:15

To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

Dear sirs,

I am objecting in the strongest terms of the plan for building over the very much used green space (field & orchards) in Wincheap off Lime Kiln Road/Lane. This area is not only a healthy green space for residents of Wincheap but also has spectacular views over the city of Canterbury, which will all be lost if this valuable green space is destroyed by building yet more house & thus adding even more traffic to the already clogged up roads & infrastructure of the garden city of Canterbury, which is fast turning into being over developed!

Yours faithfully,

Mr.S.D.Lauton